
Thursday 6th October 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Hope you are all well, there has been a number of cases of children with Covid in 

school and in addition to this there has been a sickness bug. Please refer to the 

Trafford Covid guidance in our previous letter and we remind you if your child has 

been sick, they must not come in to school until they have been free of symptoms for 

48 hours.          

Holiday Absence 

Since our return to school we have had a number of families taking holidays during 

term time. Whilst we understand these are sometimes unavoidable, we need to 

remind you the importance of your child/ren attending school and not missing vital 

parts of the curriculum. As a school in the past we have never followed the 

government guidelines of fining parents who take their children out of school during 

term time, however this may be something the school will need to look into if these 

absences continue.    

PTA – Halloween Disco 

Thank you to the parents who attended our first PTA meeting of the year. Following 

on from that meeting it was decided that the school would be holding two separate 

Halloween Disco’s for children in EYFS/Key Stage 1 and children in Key Stage 2 on 

Friday 21st October.   

EYFS/KS1 (4:00 – 5:15) This will include a mini disco and a film. 

KS2 (5:30- 6:45) A full Disco 

Families are asked to pay on the door. Family Tickets will be priced at £5 and £3 

individual. This will include a drink and a hotdog.   

Both Discos will be staffed, so parents will not need to stay. (Halloween costumes 

are optional). 

Any parents that wish to donate unwanted Halloween costumes can leave in the 

Reception Area. We will organise a date/time before the disco for anyone wishing to 

take one for their child.  

Parking 

There have been a number of incidents reported in the last week regarding parents 

parking outside the school carelessly. This does put our children in a 

considerable amount of danger when crossing the road. Please also be mindful 

of your speed when travelling down Glastonbury and Winchester Road as many of 

our children/families are crossing. 



Reminders 

Can we please remind parents not to come into the classrooms in the morning or 

afternoon when dropping off or picking up your child/ren unless you have an agreed 

appointment to see the teacher.  

There will be a Y6 Residential Meeting this Monday 10th October at 3.15pm in Mrs 

Evans Classroom. 

Parents Evening  

Parents Evening will be held the week beginning the 17th October. You will receive 

an appointment letter from your child’s class teacher. Please return the letter as soon 

as possible so appointments can be allocated. 

We both look forward to seeing you throughout the week. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Smith and Mrs Atherton 

 

  

      

 

     

 

 

 

 

 


